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NOTE TO EDITORS:

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has received four reports
from its Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards following the
Committee’s meeting February 3-6. The reports provide comments
on:

ÿ Resolution of generic safety issue B-61, “Allowable ECCS
equipment outage periods;”

ÿ SECY-98-244, “NRC Human Performance Plan;”

ÿ List of questions to be addressed for possible resolution of
key issues associated with the proposed revision to 10 CFR
50.59 (changes, tests and experiments);

ÿ NFPA 805, “Performance-based standard for fire protection
for light water reactor electric generating plants.”

Copies of the reports are available through the NRC’s Office
of Public Affairs, the NRC’s homepage ( www.nrc.gov/ACRSACNW) and
the Public Document Room.
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